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24th July 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Oak and Elm Class, 
 
SWIMMING 

 
From September we will be changing the swimming lessons to the Autumn Term each year, therefore 
we will commence swimming on Monday 9th September with the final session being Monday 14th 
October.  
 
We will now be going to Stanground Academy for 30 minute teaching sessions led by qualified 
instructors. Groups will be organised based upon ability with a focus on developing water confidence 
for non-swimmers. 
 
Please note that pool regulations require the following: 
 

 Girls must wear a one piece swimsuit – no bikinis. 

 Boys must wear trunks above the knee. 

 A swimming hat is to be worn by all children. 

Please ensure that your child has a towel and a jacket appropriate for the weather. 
 
Swimming is a National Curriculum subject, and therefore part of the children’s compulsory 
education.  We do not make a charge for swimming lessons, but we do need to ask you for a 
contribution towards the cost of transport which is £3 per session, totalling £18 for the 6 weeks. 
Payment for this can be made using SIMS Pay. 
 
If there is any reason why your child is unable to swim, please contact me to discuss this further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 



We are committed to providing high quality education in a Christian context, in which our children can 
flourish and develop as well-rounded individuals.         

 

 

 


